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I write to add my voice to the many calling for universal health care in Maine.
Access to good health care should be available for all Maine residents without them having to
worry about cost.  As Canada and many European states have shown us, governments have 
accomplished this within their tax structures.  Surely Maine can devise and enact a system 
that (a) meets everyone's health care needs, (b) pays care providers fairly for their education 
and service, and (c) compensates pharmaceutical and equipment manufacturers for their 
investment and products without putting profit-making above public health. 


